5-19-14
Dear Families,
This is out last week together, but we are going out with a bang!

Monday is our field trip to the Downtown Movie Theater on 1st and Central. Parents are allowed
to go, but we have filled all our paid chaperone spots so you will need to pay for your ticket. We
will leave the school at 9:30 so we have enough time to take a tour of the theater and learn how it
makes a profit. The movie, popcorn, and a drink will be provided by the money we earned at
mini-society. Lastly, we will have a late lunch (1:00) of cheese pizza after we get back to school
so you don’t need to pack a lunch.

Tuesday is field day. We need volunteers to make this day enjoyable for everyone. If you have
time to help out for an hour, two hours or even all day, Mrs. Everist will jump for joy and do a
happy dance. Also if you have shade that you could share for the day it would be greatly
appreciated. Our time for field day is from 9:30 to 11:30. Please send your children in clothes
that can get wet, wear sunscreen, and bring hats. Also send a water bottle with their name
clearly written on it. That afternoon we will be watching a G rated movie.

Wednesday is our last day of school and we will be releasing students at 1:00. We will start our
day with an assembly to help up “look to the future!” Afterward we will have our end of the year
celebrations. Our 3rd grade theme is foods from our culture. Please bring a potluck dish and
students can dress up in cultural clothes. After lunch we will be giving out report cards, test
scores and certificates. | hope that we can enjoy our last day with you starting at 11:00. NO
BACKPACKS on Wednesday.

Lastly, if you have gently used uniforms that you would like to get rid of, please give them to the
office for students in need next year.

We have truly enjoyed having each and every child in our class. We also want to thank you for
supporting us in and out of the classroom. Even with the few bumps in the road it has been a
wonderful year of growing and learning for the students and for us.

Thank you

Your 3rd grade team,

Ms. Sanchez, Mrs. Weil, and Mrs. Everist



